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My	family	has	invested	in	solar	PV	to	support	our	state	and	our	country	in	
reducing	carbon	emissions	and	so	meet	our	Paris	agreement	obligations.	As	part	
of	the	solar	and	wind	community,	we	are	removing	the	state's	need	for	building	
energy	generators	that	rely	on	polluting	and	non-renewable	fossil	fuels.		
	
As	such,	we	expect	our	state	to	support	our	commitment	to	clean	and	renewable	
energy	by	legislating	a	fair	price	for	solar	pv	generation	for	citizens	who	have	
invested	in	our	future	and	at	the	same	time	reduced	pollution	that	causes	
respiratory	health	hazards	and	enabling	a	profitable	and	innovative	industry	to	
be	created	through	the	development,	design	and	installation	of	solar	pv	on	
residential	and	industrial	rooftops.




